
 

 

 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council 
(Drummond Drive, Highfield Road and Vernon Drive, Nuthall) 
(Prohibition of Waiting)Traffic Regulation Order 2017 (5228) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 
2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of 
Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of 
which will be, in respects of roads at Nuthall in the Borough of Broxtowe:- 
 

1. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting At Any Time along the following: - 
 
Drummond Drive (west side) - from its junction with Highfield Road in a southerly 
direction for a distance of 10 metres 
Drummond Drive (east side) - from its junction with Highfield Road in a southerly 
direction for a distance of 20 metres 
Highfield Road (south side) - from a point 10 metres east of its junction with 
Drummond Drive in a westerly direction to a point 10 metres west of that junction 

 
2. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting Monday to Friday 8am – 4.30pm along the 

following:-  
 

Drummond Drive (west side) - from a point 10 metres south of its junction with 
Highfield Road in a southerly then south-westerly direction to a point opposite a point 
10 metres south-west of its junction with Assarts Road 

 
3. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting Monday to Friday 8 – 9.30am and 3 - 4.30pm 

along the following:- 
 

Vernon Drive (north-west side) - from a point 10 metres north-east of its junction with 
Assarts Road in a north-easterly direction for a distance of 79 metres 
 

Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at:- 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West 

Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

(b) Kimberley Library, Main Street, Kimberley, Nottingham. NG16 2LY 

Or by visiting the County Council’s website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 

Written objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating grounds 
and quoting ref: 5228) must be received by the 3rd November 2017. 
 
The proposals are designed to reduce the negative impacts of parking outside and near the 
school entrance and will help to ensure the safety of pedestrians, to maintain the flow of traffic 
and minimise parking migration. 
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